
7444 157th Street W. Apt 315
Apple Valley, MN 55124

Dear Governor; please forward to the Department of Education:

January 2, 2017

I am a new Author to the book 'To Hear Your Voice." It has just been released in July, 2016 and
it has been well received in over 12 countries that I am aware of. This book is geared to the
Generations X and Y; and also Z soon to be coming forth. The concept started with my original
verse on my blog titled 'Carol's Comer' at Carolkappes.blogspot.com and networking in
LinkedIn and Google plus. Please take a look. Similarly with Maslow's theory, depicts life
events from birth to death in my book.

I like to think of this piece of work in comparison to William Shakespeare and Edgar Allan Poe,
tremendous authors of years past. They were both influential and made the difference to the
world. My goal is also to do this for the future generations. My writings can be very
inspirational and motivational with insight and changed thoughts to make this world so much
brighter, to bring better peace in the minds of readers, and to bring hope and purpose to people's
lives. From experience I know that my words are powerful and a joy to be read by anyone.

This book needs to be in all high school and college library/media centers around the states of
the USA. Please take a look into this work of art and see how this can be an advantage into the
curriculum in all public and private schools throughout the state.

You are able to see my book at Amazon.com or Barnes and Noble.com and many other book
websites. College textbooks websites are already picking this book up ... and feel free to Google
search my name also.

http://hometownreads.comlbooks/to-hear-your-voice

Thank you so much for taking interest to my work ... it is enjoyed by many readers around the
world, too.

Sincerely yours,
Carol Kappes, Author


